Date : 20/03/2021
To,
The Principal,

Tuljaram Chaturchand College, Baramati.

Subject : Report regarding ASHA Course (Bahai Academy, Panchgani) conducted for
M.5c.(C.S.), M.Voc.(FP), M.Voc.(MS) and M.Lib.1.5c. students

Respected Sir,

Our college organised ASHA Course in collaboration with Bahai Academy, Panchgani
for the Part-1l students of all P.G. Courses. | worked as a course coordinator for this course
for M.Sc.(C.S.), M.Voc.(FP), M.Voc.(MS) and M.Lib.l.Sc. classes. There were 107 students
registered from these three classes.

The sessions were informative and enriched the knowledge of our studentls. The
course will be definitely hel‘pful to the P.G. students for building up their career in their
respective field. | thank you for organising the course for our P.G. students. | submit th.is
report for your information. ‘

Thanking You,

Yours faithfully,

(Abhijeet D. Mankar)
|




